
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30,5,2021 

 

 

Good morning and I hope everyone is well. 

I’m sending this email in regard to Valliant’s farms application for a premises 
licence, I’m writing this in support of this application as I believe that this is a 
unique property in that area, and would be of benefit to the local and 
surrounding area, by bringing employment and the ability to host a variety of 
events on site. 
I have attended A event that was held in 2019 and can say that MR Wallace 
always conducts he’s work and business in a professional manner and that 
shows as the farm as never looked as good  and very well presented. 
I have know Edger Wallace for over 20 years, and live in the PR3 postcode and 
believe that moving froward any future events at Valliant’s would only be 
positive and showcase the beautiful area that we live in. 
    

Yours S J Cubbins. 
   
 

 

  


